
  

Extraordinary Announcement concerning changes within 

Raiffeisen Bank’s Audit Committee 
  

  

In accordance with the extraordinary disclosure requirements governed by the 24/2008. (VIII. 

15.) Finance Ministry decree, Raiffeisen Bank Zrt. hereby informs the public on the following 

change within its Audit Committee: 

 

The Sole Shareholder of Raiffeisen Bank Zrt. recalled Georg Feldscher from his Audit 

Committee position on 2nd September 2024 and appointed Alda Shehu as his successor in the 

Audit Committee from 2nd September 2024 to 31st March 2029. 

 

Budapest, 3 September 2024   

  

  

Raiffeisen Bank Zrt.  

  

 

 

  


